
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RECEIVED LETTER RE: UNDATED LETTER FROM ATTY. APPLE KRIS CHING
1 message

Enforcement Section CRoxasOrmin <mes.cenroroxasormin@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 2, 2023 at 10:11 AM
To: enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com, penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph, atty.margomendoza@gmail.com,
denr4blegal@gmail.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good day Ma'am/Sir,

Attached is the scanned received copy of the letter re: Undated letter from Atty.  Apple Kris J. Ching (Public Attorney II). 
Thank you.

For your information, record and further instruction.

Received letter (Answer to Undated Letter Concerning Mr. Rodel Mantic).pdf
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=189b4041663a8141&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lkt3dux10&safe=1&zw

